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8674 NE 6th St. -  Working with the design 
team we were able to have plans adjusted 
to retain the two conifer trees in the top 
photos in exchange to remove the 
deciduous tree in the lower photo 

 



 

7611 NE 12th St. A tree was removed for building clearence and over-excavation. An additional tree was required for the 
site to meet the minimum preservation standards. 


